Women’s Forum Panelists, left to right, Attorney Robin Melvin and Dr. Angie Laird, answer questions from students Kimberly Ray, Carly Hansen, Kelsey Hallford, and Kim Shupe following the 2008 Women’s Forum: Flourishing in a Competitive World held last Thursday.
The Student Government Association (SGA) recognizes University Relations as its “Department of the Month” for December and January.  SGA members presented the department with cupcakes to thank them for their efforts in making Christmas Vespers and President Svennungsen’s Inauguration successful.
News

Installation is continuing on the new chilled water and heating hot water underground piping system.  The piping being installed in the initial phase will connect the existing central plant chilled water and heating water equipment to the existing underground piping between the Fine Arts Center and Blumberg Library.  This connection will require a shutdown of the chilled water and heating hot water systems next weekend, April 5-6.  
From the Provost 

APC Agenda – The APC agenda and supporting documents for the meeting of April 3 are available for review on the TLU intranet.

 
Professional activities

TLU students Rachel Abbott and Briea DeMarco presented a poster at the spring meeting of the Texas Branch of the American Society for Microbiology on Friday, March 28. The poster, which was based on their summer research on campus, was titled "Phenotypic Characterization of Serially Passaged Bacillus subtilis." At the same meeting, biology major Patrice Love presented a poster, based on her summer internship at the UT Medical School at Houston. Her poster was titled "Evaluation of the Effect of Tobramycin on Staphylococcus aureus Biofilm Formation."  Also attending the spring meeting was Dr. Robert Jonas, professor of biology.
Hellos and good-byes
Welcome to Kimberly Catalina, who joined TLU as the director of career development last Thursday.  Friday was Johna Goff's last day at TLU. She was the part-time assistant women's basketball coach and part-time assistant intramurals director. Beginning tomorrow, Lori Petty will be moving to the business office as director of accounting systems.  Her new extension will be 8013.

 

Miscellaneous
The Wesley Foundation is now accepting donations for its 4th Annual Rummage Sale, which will be held from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. on Saturday, April 12 at the First United Methodist Church on Austin and College St. in Seguin.  Proceeds will help fund the group’s annual UM ARMY mission trip in May. For more information, contact Emily Frey at emfrey@tlu.edu.  

 

